
STATISTICAL REPORT FOR THE WEEK OF JULY 4, 2021 
8:30 Worship Attendance = 64              10:30 Worship Attendance = 86 
Total Sunday Attendance = 150          
 

Financial Giving Breakdown General Fund   
Loose $1,076.00 
Sunday School $46.00 
Envelopes $1,890.00 
Total General Fund  $3,012.00 

      Weekly General Fund offering needed for budget = $6,241.85 
 

CCDR Offerings (Mortgage) 
CCDR Giving $750.00 
Total CCDR $750.00 

      Weekly CCDR offering needed for mortgage = $1,062.52 
NOTES:  Current Mortgage Debt = $665,128.65 
 Monthly Mortgage = $4,604.28  
Total Weekly Offering:  

$3,012.00 + $750.00 = $3,762.00 
NOTES:  
    (1) The offerings listed above do not include Online Giving.   
     (2) Online Giving for June was Hurricane Relief = $40.00     
                              GF = $3,658.00    CCDR = $755.00 
 
 

Reminders and Upcoming Events: 
7/11: TREASURED  VBS at 6:30-8 pm thru Thursday, July 15th 
7/13: GIGGLES picnic at noon 
7/16: Donations for Church Picnic due at church by NOON 
7/18: All Church Picnic at 4 pm 
7/19: Elders meeting at 6 pm; Church Council meeting at 7 pm 
7/24: Youth All-Nighter & Sports Emporium.  Meet at 7 pm at church 
7/25: Discover, Develop & Deploy Disciples for Jesus series begins 
7/31: Boy Scouts Car Wash in the parking lot 1-4 pm 
8/1: CEF set up 
8/2: CEF Good News Camp begins (August 2nd – 6th 
8/3: Pastoral Meeting 
8/6: Set up for PAW Packs Motorcycle Ride at 6-9 pm 
8/7: Riding for a Purpose Motorcycle Ride registration at 9 am 
8/8: Mother/Daughter Camp at YoliJwa begins 
 
    Karate School meets every Monday and Thursday at 6:00 pm  
    Boys & Girls Clubs, Mon–Fri, :30 am to 5:30 pm  

 
Newville First Church of God      

July 11, 2021   

8:30 & 10:30 am              
 

Musical Prelude - A Time of Preparing to Worship 
Songs of Worship   

 “We Have Come into His House”         #224 
 “Come, Christians, Join to Sing”          #225 

A Time of Prayer 
In The Word       
     Message: “A Radical “YES!” 
     Text:  Romans 10:14-15; 12:1  
Song of Worship 

“Living Hope”            video 
Celebrating the Lord’s Table 
Musical Postlude – A Time of Reflection 
 

Today you will receive a special notebook for you to record your 
thoughts and scriptures for “The 4-D Focus” message series.  You 
might want to begin with the following key words and scriptures 
from the past few weeks.  
 

 Exposure - Proverbs 13:20 
 Consume - Psalm 119:89-90, John 15:7 
 Community – Ecclesiastes 4:9 

 
Beginning next week, July 18th, Pastor Wayne will kick off the 
upcoming message series, “The 4-D Focus”, Discover, Develop, and 
Deploy, Making Disciples for Jesus!   
 
Rev. W. Stanley Darrah, 87, went home to Glory on Tuesday, July 6, 2021.  
He retired from the Shippensburg First Church of God and for the past few 
years has been a part of our church family.  Funeral services will be held 
Monday, July 12, 2021 at 11:00 a.m. at the Shippensburg First Church of 
God.  A viewing will be held Sunday from 1:00 until 3:00 p.m. and 5:00 until 
7:00 p.m. at the Fogelsanger-Bricker Funeral Home, and also one hour prior 
to the service on Monday in the church. 



Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – Today, July 11th 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Kevin & Laura Lay; Junior Church: Linda Webber & Emily Reall & 
Katelyn Lay 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Deanna & Cameron Rhinehart; Pre-School: Stacie Nickel & Delaney 
Rhinehart; Elementary: Sylvia Miller & Sherry Aby 
 
NOTE:   There is no Children’s Sunday School Class during July and August 
 

Promise Kidz Volunteer Schedule – July 18th 
8:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Cathy Johnson & Kristy Warren; Junior Church: Linda Webber & 
Amanda Webber 
10:30 Jr Church 
Check In: Miriam Dull & Shannon Kane; Pre-School: Stacie Nickel & Rebecca 
Nickel; Elementary: Sylvia Miller & Yvonne Shannon 
 
 

2021 VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
“Treasured” 

July 11-15 
6:30 – 8:00 pm 

 
BEGINS TONIGHT!!  Join us as we will discover that we are PRICELESS 
to God!  VBS is for any youth ages 3-Grade 5.  When arriving, head to the 
registration table if you haven’t already pre-registered!  Bring a friend or 
two and get ready to have an exciting week discovering you’re treasured! 
 
Over Grade 5?   We can still use you as a helper volunteer!  Help is 
always needed throughout the week with games, crafts, snacks or 
whatever!  Contact Katie Kane (katie@tcp.church or 717-448-9218) to see 
where you can help! 
 
 
CEF Good News Day Camp will be held here on August 2-6, 2021.  
Good News Day Camp is for children who have completed 
kindergarten through 6th grade.  Camp meets daily from 9:30 am 
to 3:00 pm.  Cost is $20 per child for the whole week and covers 
snacks, lemonade, crafts, rewards, insurance and more.  
Registration forms with complete details can be found on the 
Welcome Center bulletin board or contact CEF at 717-243-1955.    
 

CHURCH PICNIC!!! 
Everyone is invited to a CHURCH PICNIC on 
Sunday, July 18th beginning at 4 pm.  The 
menu will include pulled pork, hotdogs, mac 
& cheese, and baked beans.  We will also 

have soft serve ice cream available and fruit salad for those 
who desire that instead! 
 
We are asking for donations of individual/ single 
prepackaged cookies, individual packages of chips, and 
bottled water.  There are sign-up sheets in the Welcome 
Center and donations are needed by noon on Friday, July 
16th!   THANKS SO MUCH FOR YOUR HELP!   Any questions, 
see Angie Anderson! 
 
 
 

BEGINNING JULY 18, 2021 – The 4-D Focus 
 

Discover, Develop, & Deploy - Disciples for Jesus! 
 

Sermon Series with messages brought to you by: 
Nick DiFrancesco – ERC Conference Director,  
Pastor Dick Reese, Pastor Andrew Griffith, Pastor Ron Dull, 
Pastor Heidi Guyer, Shawn Peale, Kathryn Griffith and Katie 
Kane. 
 
 
The July/August 2021 Big Spring News has been posted on the bulletin board along 
with information from Big Spring Senior Center.   The Big Spring Senior Center 
continues to offer the following:  
 
Grab n Go Lunches: A hot & a frozen meal will be provided to all those 60 and 
better. They will be distributed Monday, Wednesday, and Friday’s between 12 
noon – 12:30 p.m.   If you want to come into the Senior Center to sit down, you 
are welcomed to join the Staff.  All meals are a recommended donation of $2.00.  
If you are 60 and better and want to request a meal (you must come to pick up) 
please call the Senior Center at 717-776-4478 two days ahead!  Meals must be 
reserved 1 business day prior to pick-up.  Please see their website at 
www.bigspringseniorcenter.weebly.com for more information. 


